SWEDISH EMBASSY
SEOUL

Dear Sirs,

21 January 1988

Korea Administrative Scriveners

Association
1673-2 Socho-dong
Kangnam-gu

SEOUL

Thank your for your letter of 31 December 1987, in

reply to which please be informed that it would be

acceptable to the Embassy if an English translation

bearing a certification by a licensed public trans-

lator is submitted in support of a visa application.

Yours faithfully,
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Ambassador
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